
 

 

Registration Opens July 1 For Third Annual 

Roxbury Thanksgiving Day Charity Race To 

Benefit Awlasewicz Scholarship 

ROXBURY – Registration for the third annual five-kilometer (3.1-mile) Roxbury 

Thanksgiving Day Charity Race will open on Monday, July 1, through an Ultra 

Sign-up link at www.roxburyraces.net. 

Online registration will be $12.50. The post-registration at the Everett Hurlburt 

Community Park  on Thursday, November 28, from 7:30 to 8:45 a.m. will cost 

$15. The race will start that day at 9 a.m. 

Proceeds will go to the Roxbury Scholarship Foundation’s Joseph Thomas 

Awlasewicz Fund in the memory of a former Roxbury youth. The proceeds from 

last year’s race also went to that charity. 

Runner Dave Harvey, a former season champion in the weekly Roxbury Road 

Races Club series, will make medals that will be presented to the top three male 

and top three female finishers. 

The organizers also will accept non-perishable food items to donate to an area 

food bank. 

The course will start near the Everett Hurlburt Community Park at 18 Apple Lane 

and travel right to Rocky Mountain Road to Hemlock Road and then near the 

bottom of Hemlock Road the runners will turn around and retrace their steps 

and finish near the community park. 

The race is sponsored by the Roxbury Road Races Club. 

For further information, contact Scott Benjamin, the race director, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com, (860) 354-3521 or access 

www.roxburyraces.net. 
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